

Meadow High School
Royal Lane, Hillingdon, Middlesex UB8 3QU

Telephone: (01895) 443310

Fax: (01895) 420925 Email: meadow@meadowhighschool.org Website: www.meadowhighschool.org

> Headteacher: Mr Ross Macdonald Deputy Headteacher: Mrs Jenny Rigby

12th September 2017

Dear Parent/Carer,

Individual Pupil Photographs Monday 18th September 2017

The Photographer will be coming in to school next Monday 18th September 2017 to take individual photographs of the pupils.

These photographs will be used for school purposes only.

Proofs will follow, where you will have the opportunity to purchase a photograph.

Yours faithfully,

Ross Macdonald Headteacher

andersald













